
 

 

Main Points of the Meeting Held on 3rd June 2020 

   In attendance: Carol, Marie, Maria, Tim, Stuart, Louise (notes) 

 

• Following a review of the 2019 budget report the Chair of the Residents Group will 

write to Freshwater regarding concerns over costs. There is also concern regarding 

works taking place without the knowledge of the Residents Group and this will be 

raised.  The Residents Group suggest establishing a protocol and expenses broken 

down by ‘essential’ and ‘discretionary’ spend. 

• Freshwater will write to residents regarding the removal of the fire stay put policy; 

this is following a fire safety inspection recently carried out. 

• Residents are reminded to use the rubbish chutes responsibly, as there have been 

several blockages recently. Notices reminding residents of this have been added to 

the lobbies.  

• It is hoped that more recycling bins can be sourced from the Council.    

• The results, so far, of the residents survey carried out by the Chair will be discussed 

at the AGM, which is likely to take place in October (details to follow, all welcome!). 

• Another edition of the Residents Group newsletter is currently being written and will 

be distributed shortly.  

 

Date of next meeting: 6th July 

Queries and membership requests should be directed to rivermeadrasecorg@gmail.com  
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